
Conseil des Services du District de 

Manitoulin-Sudbury 
District Services Board 

November 2, 2012 

Honourable Glen Murray 
Minister of Training, Colleges & Universities 
14th Floor, Mowat Block 
900 Bay Street 
Toronto ON 
M?A 1L2 

Dear Minister, 

Re: Alpha en Partage de Sudbury Est 

21 0 bout Mead Blvd 
Espanola, ON P5E 1R9 

Telephone/Te!lephone: (705) 862-7850 
Fax/Telecopieur: (705) 862-7805 

http: I lwww.msdsb.net 

The purpose of this letter is to bring to your attention that, at its regularly monthly 
meeting of October 25, 2012, the Manitoulin-Sudbury District Services Board adopted 
Resolution No. 12- 96. 

Alpha en Partage de Sudbury Est, is a non-profit organization that has been operating 
in the Municipality of St. Charles. Alpha En Partage has seen a loss of $35,000 in 
funding from Cambrian College resulting in the loss of the Academic Upgrading 
Program and Academic and Career Entrance Program. The organization offers these 
vital services and programs to our adult citizens assisting them to obtain basic literacy 
skills. These are opportunities that are not offered elsewhere in the education system in 
the Sudbury East Region. The programs have proven to be very successful and 
beneficial to all the municipalities it serves since 1998. 

The attached resolution and Issue Report supports the Municipality of St. Charles 
Resolution #2012-299 and calls on the Ministry of Training, Colleges & Universities to 
step in and ensure that Cambrian College is meeting its obligations to MTCU and the 
residents of Sudbury East. 

Respectfully yours, 

Les Gamble, Chair 

cc. Cambrian College Board of Governors 
Member Municipalities 
MP, Carole Hughes 
MPP, Michael Mantha 


